
Peace Missionary Visit 
Edwin Martinez, long-time Peace-supported missionary, will be speaking Sunday from 4:30-5:30pm at the Global 
Missions Prayer Group in the Library. Please come hear Edwin’s report on what God is doing in Guatemala. Edwin 
and his wife, Evie, serve with One Challenge International. Our own Angela Kennedy, who has just been approved 
by One Challenge to join in their work, will also be sharing. 

The night before the Chapmans are hosting a dessert on Saturday March 22, at 7:00 pm for Edwin Martinez and 
Angela Kennedy. Join us to hear about their exciting work in Guatemala! Please rsvp to Patti.

Comfort & Care Meeting
Want to help build community at Peace? Then join us on Monday, March 24, in the Library at 7pm for the Comfort 
& Care meeting. We will be discussing how best to reach out to homebound members. Have any ideas? If you are 
interested and cannot attend, don’t hesitate to contact Lou for more information.

Easter Egg Hunt & Lunch 
Families with children through 5th grade, please join us for preschool and elementary hunts and activities, followed 
by lunch on Saturday, April 12th at 10:30am. We have 2,800 eggs to find! This is a great opportunity to invite friends 
and neighbors to join you for this free event, and no pre-registration is required. Please bring your own baskets.

Albania Missions Trip
Our sister PCA church, Midtown Community Church in Raleigh, has invited Peace Church to join them on a short-term 
mission trip to support the Illyricum Movement Ministry, Edi Demo’s ministry, in Tirana, Albania, this summer. 
Pastor Lindsey Williams will be leading a small group of 4-6 people who will go to Albania on July 12 - 20, 2025. He 
has invited those who are interested in joining their group and who are AVAILABLE ON THOSE DATES.  Please 
prayerfully consider this opportunity and contact Rick Paules ASAP!

Peace Mission Trip 
Peace Church will be sending a team of members on a Vision and Support Ministry Trip to come alongside the 
Lupton family in Oslo, Norway from August 17th to 25th, 2025. Today, 3.6% of the world’s population are considered 
international migrants living away from their country of origin. The Luptons have planted Grace International Church 
in Oslo, one of Europe’s most diverse and secular cities, specifically to reach these transnationals with the Good 
News of Jesus Christ.  We will hold two informational meetings for those interested in discovering more about this 
opportunity on Sunday, March 9th at 9:45 am in the Sanctuary following the first service and again at 4 pm in the 
Peace Library.  The size of the team is limited to 12 individuals.  Youth under 18 are welcome if accompanied by a 
parent. Unable to attend the informational meetings, please email Rick Paules (rick.paules@gmail.com) and Jono 
Darville (jono@peacepca.org).
 
Women’s Night of Praise, Prayer & Fellowship  
Join us for a special evening of Worship, Praise, and Prayer on Friday, March 28, from 7–9 pm in the Sanctuary. 
Afterward, we’ll continue the fellowship with an Ice Cream Social in the Fellowship Hall—a sweet way to end the 
night together! Please register on Church Center or at peacepca.org/women so we can plan accordingly.  

Announcements    March 23, 2025



Job Posting: Peace Church Children’s Ministries Assistant 
We are accepting applications for our part-time Children’s Ministries Assistant position with a start date in early 
summer.  Applicants must be members of Peace Church with an energetic spirit, as well as love for, and experience 
with, children.  View the full position description and information at peacepca.org/jobs.  If you think that God may be 
leading you to join our children’s team, please submit a resume and references to Alisa Arslan, alisa@peacepca.org, 
by March 31. 
 
Vacation Bible School Volunteer Signup is Open! 
Calling all adults and youth (6th grade & up):  We need your help for this summer’s MAGNIFIED VBS, June 23-27, 9 
am to noon.  Let us know where and how you might like to serve at peacepca.org/vbs.   
This year’s VBS prep nights: Monday, June 16 and Thursday, June 19.  
Online VBS student registration will open on May 1.
How else can you help?  We are collecting empty cereal boxes for a VBS craft.  Please leave yours in the labelled 
bins in the Education Building.  THANK YOU! 

Save the Date 
Peace will be hosting a Praying Church Conference this spring May 2-3. Childcare will be offered for Peace 
members and regular attenders. Look for more info soon.  

Spring Youth Meals 
Please help support our youth group by providing meals each week to help promote deeper relationships! Would 
you or your community group consider serving by committing to providing a meal one Sunday evening this 
semester? Sign up at peacepca.org/youth or on the Church Center app. We deeply appreciate your generosity and 
effort! For any questions, contact Caroline.

Medical Equipment “Lending Library” 
Did you know that Comfort & Care oversees a shed unit full of medical equipment, such as wheelchairs, shower 
chairs, icing machines, walkers, etc…? These items are available to anyone in our congregation and community who 
needs them. Please reach out to Lou Paules, lmpaules@gmail.com or  secretary@peacepca.org if you have a 
need. The shed is on our facility, so it’s easy to pick up an item(s) while you are already here. 
  
Helping after Helene
Discover some practical ways you can help with disaster relief efforts at peacepca.org/helene.

Church Center
Peace Church is now using Church Center for all our church needs including the directory. Please download it in your 
app store. If you have questions or issues contact andrea@peacepca.org

Adult Sunday School Classes, 9:45am 
•	 How to Study the Bible: Understanding Scripture and Excavating Grace 
•	 The Gospel of Luke 
•	 The Bible Class, Romans  
•	 Peace 101  

Find out more about the classes at peacepca.org/sunday-school-adults.

Sermon Series - Grace in Action: A Study of the Ten Commandments
View or listen to this week’s sermon at peacepca.org/sermons



Digital note-taking through YouVersion Bible App (bible.com) at bible.com/events/49408413
Exodus 20:12, “Honor Through Honor”

We want to Pray for YOU!
Please let us know how we can pray for you. There are many diff.erent ways to send us your prayer requests.
Fill out a Prayer Card at one of our services. Fill out the form on our website at peacepca.org/prayer

Email us at secretary@peacepca.org during regular business hours.
Call or leave a message during regular business hours, 9am-5pm Tuesday - Friday at 919-467-5977
If you have a prayer request for the Prayerline during times that our offices are not open (evenings, weekends,
Mondays) please send your request to cheryl6058@gmail.com.


